
Athletic Report 8/5/13 

     The three fall sports seasons are off and running!   This year is going to be a great year!  Our 

numbers in athletics are much higher than last year. For example, in all sports last year,  our 

boys numbered 64 in high school. We have a preregistered number of 80 this year and at our 

first football practice we had 62 kids compared to 49 last year.  I am excited to see this!  Our 

girls numbers are up from 48 to almost 60. Volleyball had 39 at their first day of practice. Cross 

Country Is sharing quite a few athletes with the other two fall sports but is putting up numbers 

in the 30's. These numbers will give as a great opportunity to make a positive impact in these 

students’ lives.  We are excited and ready for a great year! 
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